
From: John Iball  
Sent: 17 April 2020 15:29 
To: Matthew Chadwick  
Cc: Jill McMaster  
Subject: Application Np. 20/00737/F 
 
Dear Mr Chadwick, 
 
We have only just received notification by post of the above planning application. 
 
We live in the property immediately opposite the proposed development - Chase House OX27 9BT. 
We had no issues with the previous application on this site which maintained the appearance of the 
courtyard (streetview) while providing new accommodation. 
 
We object to the current proposal as it significantly changes the appearance and character of the 
existing buildings, currently stables and outbuildings. 
A whole new 2 storey infill building is being added, joining the existing stables to an existing 
outbuilding which is also having its roofline raised. 
 
It is also not clear how the residents of Plot 2 access their accommodation from the car parking at 
the rear. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
John and Jill Iball 
 


